
From: Paul Minton < >  

Sent: 18 March 2019 16:56 

To: NorthamptonGateway@pins.gsi.gov.uk 

Subject: NRUG submission - Mayor's Transport Strategy 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

Northampton Gateway Rail Freight Interchange (TR050006) 

  

Your reference: 20010406 

 

Please find attached: 

 

a submission by NRUG regarding the Mayor's Transport Strategy; 

a letter of support form Chris HeatonHarris MP, provided ahead of a scheduled meeting with Roxhill, 

but cancelled by Roxhill. 

 

The Mayor's Transport Strategy appears too large to email, a link is provided below: 

 

https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/mayors-transport-strategy-2018.pdf 

 

Paul Minton 

Chairman 

For and on behalf of NRUG 
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“Mayor’s Transport Strategy”, Mayor of London, March 2018 

 

NRUG wish to submit the above document for consideration by the Examiners, noting page 87, 

where it is set out that non London freight should not pass through London and be moved off 

London lines. Utilising the Felixstowe/Nuneaton route is specifically mentioned. 

 

This is consistent with the position set out by NRUG, and supports NRUG’s position that the 

proposed development is in an unsuitable location, stranded between two critical capacity pinch 

points on the rail network, Northampton Station and the north London line.  

 

 

 

Northampton Rail Users Group 

18 March 2019 

 

 






